From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 11:54 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] New garbage collection centre Lidcome

| CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe,

Dear Sir/Madame
| vehemently oppose the development of a new Garbage Collection Centre at Church St Lidcome.

It seems totally inappropriate to locate the service at this location. Even though it is zoned industrial the usage of the land surrounding the site has changed significantly
over the last several years. The site is very close to new high density housing and recreational /restuarant areas.

The operation of the proposed Garbage collection centre will have significant negative effects on the surrounding area.

It seems the council is emboldened to proceed because the area has a high ethnic population who are less vocal in their opposition to, or unaware of the project . | can't
see that a council would even countenance such a proposal if it was in Rose Bay or Killara.

| am strongly oppose to this project.

Yours sincerely
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